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The Week Ahead 

 Field Trips 

   

 

 Date Time Teacher Destination 

Monday, May 27, 2019 7:30 am - 3:15 pm Ms. Muni Whistler Village 

Thursday, May 30, 2019 8:30 am - 2:30 pm Mr.  McLoughlin Stanley Park 

Monday, May 27, 2019 
Non-Instructional Day, Classes not in session 

PAC Meeting – 7:00 pm 

Tuesday, May 28, 2019   

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 District Aboriginal Honouring Ceremony – 5:00 pm 

Thursday, May 30, 2019   

Friday, May 31, 2019 School Plan Review Meeting – 12:30 pm 

Upcoming Events 

 

June 3 – Athletic Banquet 

June 3 – Special PAC meeting 

June 5 – Amazing Race Contest 

June 6 – Commencement Rehearsal 

June 11 – Commencement Ceremony 

June 12 – Special Assembly – Grade 9’s 

June 13 – Year-end Dance Showcase 

June 21 – Last day of regularly scheduled classes 

June 24 - June 27 – Semester Completion Days 

June 24 – English 12 Provincial Exam 

June 26 – Communications 12 Provincial Exam 

June 28 – Administration Day 

May 26 – Graduation Dinner Dance and Dry Grad 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: May 20
th

 – May 24
th

  

 

Good morning Dragons! 

 

The life and times at Fleetwood Park Secondary is moving fast and we are quickly approaching the final phase of 
our school year.  To begin, I’d like to highlight a couple of events that occurred last week. 

 

Last Thursday we invited Grade 7 students into the school to write the Math 8 Honours Assessment.  This year we 
had approximately 80 students join us for the assessment. It was the largest group in several years.  Thank you to 
all students who have expressed your interest in our Mathematics 8 Honours program.  Our Mathematics 
Department is now marking the assessment and will be in communication with students selected for the program. 
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Last Friday was a huge day for Fleetwood Park with the staging of our inaugural “Flame Games”.  This was 
the final activity of our Cancer Awareness/Fundraiser week.  The gym was filled with happy, cheering stu-
dents and staff as they competed for glory and school spirit!  We enjoyed numerous friendly competitions 
organized by Mr. England’s Leadership students.  The leaders were fantastic; and with their hard work and 
energy, the event was a great success!  I heard a student exclaim at the end of the day: “that was fun!”  

Great thanks to all of our students and staff who helped host the event and to all of the participating students 
who joined us for the afternoon.  Great event and great Dragon Pride!! 
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We returned to school after the long weekend with sunshine and renewed energy.  In the afternoon, Ms. Shier, 
Mr. Kirincic and I had the opportunity to visit Coyote Creek Elementary for a Family of Schools meeting.  We 
discussed future partnership initiatives and learned more about their upcoming addition.  Construction is sched-
uled to begin at Coyote Creek Elementary this summer.   

 

Also on Tuesday, our BASES Program hosted the Best Buddies Club for a thank-you pizza party lunchtime cel-
ebration!  This is such a positive part of our Fleetwood culture, and I would like to thank all students in the Best 
Buddies Club for all you do to support our students and our school!  Best Buddies rocks!  The club has helped 
to support our Special Education students.  Their friendship and guidance have made a difference in the lives of 
our students. 

 

On Wednesday we held a Measles Immunization clinic hosted by the Fraser Health Authority. This is a provin-
cial-wide initiative to increase immunization rates across BC.  Please see the link on our website for                
information from Fraser Health. 

 

On Wednesday morning we hosted our final group of Grade 7 students for a school tour and orientation.  70 
students from Walnut Road joined us for a fun and informative morning.  The students participated in the Sci-
ence Inquiry showcase, a school tour, a lock tutorial and a clubs presentation.  Thank you for joining us; we 
hope you had a great morning.  We will see all of our next year’s grade 8 students on June 13th at 9:00am for 
another morning of fun activities, Dragon Pride and orientation for next year.  I would like to again recognize the 
work of our Science 8 students in the preparation and presentation of your Inquiry Projects.  Your work showed 
great creativity and scientific method.  Well done and thank you for your work. 

Thursday%20Review%20staff%20version
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Measles%20Campaign%20Letter%20to%20Parents.pdf
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On Wednesday, students in our BASES program had the chance to compete at our Surrey District Track Meet.  
It was a spirited day of competition, sunshine and good times!  Congratulations to all of our student athletes.  
Go Dragons! 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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Grade 12 students, guests, and parents/guardians are reminded that this Sunday, May 26th is our annual Gradua-
tion Dinner-Dance and Dry Grad celebration.  Please see our website for Graduation Dinner-Dance details.  We 
will see you at 5:00pm at the Langley Cascades Casino and Coast Hotel ballroom on Sunday May 26th.  We 
know this will be another wonderful evening of celebration and school spirit.  We are so very proud of our gradu-
ating students and all they have accomplished.  We also know that our graduates will make us very proud and 
represent themselves and the school throughout the evening with pride and integrity.  

 After the Dinner-Dance, our students will be bussed to the Dry Grad celebration at the Cloverdale Recreation 
Centre.  This is another very important school tradition, hosted by our parent volunteers, and will be a memora-
ble, safe and fun opportunity for our graduating class of 2019 to celebrate together.   It promises to be a special  
evening. 

 

All Fleetwood Park Secondary students, parents/guardians are reminded that Monday, May 27th is a Surrey Dis-
trict-wide Professional Development Day.  We will see everyone back at school on Tuesday morning. 

 

 

Have a good Friday and a safe and enjoyable weekend.   

 

   

 

Thursday%20Review%20staff%20version
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/FPS%20Graduation%20Dinner%20%20Dance%202019.pdf
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